
Let it Grow

Competition

A reminder to keep watering those sunflowers. 

We will be celebrating the tallest sunflowers in 
the last week of school. 

Please email pictures of your child stood next to 
their sunflower, along with the measurement of 
how tall it is, to Miss Reid by Friday 14th July.

ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk.


